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WITH US TODAY! Guest Speaker - Scott Hanberry

Worship Leader - Allen Sims
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Light Refreshments
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Total in Morning Worship: 229
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Connecting to... Christ ¢ Each Other ¢« The World

Church Office Hours
Opportunities for Ministr Monday—TFriday
P . 8:00 AM—5:00 PM
Sunday (closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)
Classic Worship 8:30 AM . .
Sunday School 9:30 AM | Financial Secretary Office Hours
Contemporary Worship 10:30 AM
Honduras Missions Report 6:00 PM Tuesday—Wednesday
8:00 AM—5:00 PM
Wednesda (closed 12:00 PM—1:00 PM for lunch)
Prayer Meeting 6:30 PM Online Giving
www.fbecsumrall.org/giving
n/tbcsumrall u/fbcsumrall
Timmy Ruhnke Phillip Butler

Minister of Music & Education
Email: phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.516.0699

Interim Pastor
Email: timmyruhnke@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Hampton Sims

Minister to Children
Email: hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.320.4942

Reed McDaniel

Minister to Students
Email: reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.452.0127

Mandy Frey, Financial Secretary
Email: mandyfrey@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary
Email: marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.549.6793

Tim Etheridge, Maintenance
Email: office@fbcsumrall.org
Phone: 601.758.4738

Sermon Notes

LBA requests donations of 1 1b. bags of dry beans & 1 1b. bags of rice this
month. They can always use items like toilet tissue, soap and other personal care
items. You may bring your donations to the church office or drop them off at
Lamar Baptist Association. If you would like more info about LBA or would like
to donate your time, call 601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell.

SHUT IN MINISTRY

There will be no food distribution during the months of
July & August We will resume distribution on Sept. 17.

Ladies lunch bunch will not meet in July & August.
They will meet again Sept. 18.

Today is Red Basket Sunday. All monies placed in the red baskets will be
used to purchase food for Lamar Baptist Association food pantry.

ANGEL PATROL for the month of July is Richard or Ann Russell

601.516.0680. If you need assistance or if you want to volunteer, call the church
office or Pat Russell at 601.325.3770.

July 6, 2025
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NAME:

CONNECT!

I WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT:

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE, & ZIP
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CHURCH MEMBERSHIP
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY

A RELATIONSHIP WITH JESUS

PHONE:

EMAIL:

FIRST TIME
GUESTS, PLEASE
FILL OUT THIS

STUDENT MINISTRY
ADULT MINISTRY

BIRTHDATE

CONNECT CARD
AND DROP IT IN
AN OFFERING

BOX.

CLASSIC SERVICE

CONTEMPORARY SERVICE

I ATTENDED:
I AM A GUEST OF

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU?




